MPA Staff/Faculty Meeting Minutes
April 6, 2009
Present: King, Lehman, Geri, Pizarro, Stumpff, Parker and Hays


Next scheduled meetings:
April 27, noon-2 pm

                                         May 11, noon-2 pm

                                         June 1, noon- 2 pm

A. Admissions

Admissions for 2009 are complete.
53—admitted

15—waitlisted

Aim is to have 45-48 in seats come fall. It was an exceptional group, experienced with few under the 3.0 GPA standard. More than half are not Evergreen students.
B. Graduation

Hooding ceremony June 12th in the Evergreen Recital Hall with graduation following in Red Square.

C. Planning Time
2 days are available for team planning and 2 days for institutes. One day for sure will be used for MPA curriculum planning. Nelson Pizarro will be gone before graduation (June 12th) and Linda Stumpff will be unavailable after July 4th.

D. 2009-2010 Curriculum/Scheduling
4 Credit Elective series being developed by Nelson Pizarro on Sustainable Entrepreneurship

For next year—two 4 hour electives Fall Quarter, three Winter Quarter and two Spring Quarter

2 Credit Electives—Possible subjects:  Leadership, Budget, Advocacy and Social Change, Tax Policy, Human Resources, Decision Making and Leadership, Conflict Negotiation, Avoiding Grievance and Complaints.  

Limiting eight credit hours from 2 credit elective classes was discussed. Making sure the 2 credit elective classes were challenging was also brought up with suggestions to give instructors guidelines and/or past syllabi to help keep the rigor appropriate for books and content.
Number of 2 credit electives to be offered next year undecided. Determining demand will come first and then we will proceed with 3 or 4 offered Fall and/or Winter quarter and 3 offered Spring.
E. Budget
Cheryl King presented the 10% budget cut results pointing out that the cuts would end the printing of the MPA general newsletter but not the Tribal one. Using the remaining money now for supplies, printing of a new mini catalog, ordering a several year supply of Critical Thinking booklets would make the coming budget cuts less disruptive to the running of the program.  The group approved the presented budget.
